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How sad that a bill such as Rob Pyne's should even be presented to our Parliament.

Every life is precious, and though abortion is put forward as the solution to a woman's
problem, the after effects on the woman's mental state are too often ignored. How much
better for the precious little life in her womb to be given into the loving care of a desperate
childless couple.

Please give careful consideration to what is really best for our Queensland mothers and
babies.

Yours sincerely
Gwenyth Gutke
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